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Downie, Chelsea

From: Hymon Johnson <hjohnson@antioch.edu>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 12:49 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Goleta Beach 2.0

Dear Representatives, 
 
Our family is very much in support of the Goleta Beach 2.0 project for obvious environmental, family, and bird 
watching reasons. 
 
We have served the community as compassionate, hardworking professional educators, non-profit board 
members, and volunteers for 3+ decades...and now our daughter, a prominent graduate of DP and now Ph.D, 
continues the legacy! 
 
We love our community and want to preserve as much of it as it is and can be in a manner that places family, 
community, and preservation first. 
 
The Goleta Beach is a very enjoyable location we frequent regularly. 
 
Thanks. 
 
(Dr.) Hymon and Mrs. Juanita Johnson 


